
CHINESE AUCTION 
TO BENEFIT A LOCAL GIRL RECENTLY DIAGNOSED WITH 

CANCER. 

By Kobe Turner 

 

On Saturday February 17, 2018 there will be a Chinese auction held at THE VFW 

IN SUMMIT HILL, FROM NOON UNTIL 5PM.  There will be many baskets available, 

door prizes, a 50/50 and lots of food and baked items.   

Please come out and support Harper Kay and her family.  She is a 10th grade 

student and is currently homeschooled.  Her family has many hospital bills that 

the insurance won’t cover.  Her mother had to stop working to take care of her 

while her dad continues to work. 

Harper would like to say something to everyone,  “ I want to thank everyone for 

their love and support during this difficult time.  I am a lucky girl to have such 

caring friends and family and a great community.”   

Please come out for a good cause and have a good time! 


